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Item 7.4 

Motion - Danderhall & District Guerrilla Gardeners 

Midlothian Council congratulates Danderhall & District Guerrilla Gardeners on their recent 

Keep Scotland Tidy award-winning entry.  

Of the 48 entrants, the Gardeners won the judges’ discretionary award for Best in Scotland and 

were presented with the David Welch Memorial Trophy for the Child Miner Memorial site at 

The Wisp, Danderhall. 

Additionally, they were also awarded the Silver Medal for their wider efforts in the community, 

including their school programme. 

Council agrees that the Chief Executive write to Danderhall & District Guerrillas Gardeners, 

passing on our congratulations and expressing our gratitude for their ongoing volunteering 

efforts in the community. 

Moved 

Councillor Colin Cassidy 

Seconded 

Councillor Stephen Curran 


